From: Plewa, Angie 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 4:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Emirates Airport Reception- August 6th

The following CDA employees attended the Emirates Airport Reception on August 5th at O’Hare International Airport, Terminal 5 to celebrate the first flight from Dubai to Chicago. No gift bags were taken, CDA employees were there working the event and representing the Department.

Andrzelika Plewa

Jessica Sampson

Erin Mackey O’Keefe

Elisa Sledzinska

Rosemarie S. Andolino

Matthew Danaher

Michael Boland

Ben Sipora

